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eAPPs Are 100% ePAY 

 
Effective January 1, 2012, premium payments for new and rewrite applications 
must be submitted with ePay. 
 
Checks will no longer be accepted for annual premium payments.  Agency 
checks will continue to be accepted for endorsement activity. 
 
How Do We Sign-Up For ePay?    
 
Start by going to www.scwind.com and sign-in as a producer.  The ePay Direct 
Debit Authorization Form can be found on the forms section of our web site. If 
you need assistance, please contact one of our underwriters. 
 
Can We Still Use eFinance? 
 
Yes.  You can continue to use the eFinance option to pay policy premiums.  You 
may also continue to use premium finance companies not affiliated with 
eFinance.  However, the payments for non-eFinance business must be paid with 
ePay – not a physical check. 
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